
 

Remittance Advice (RA) Message 

 

Title:  Prohibition on Billing for Medical Records Provided to the State  

Issue Date: 04/09/2019 

Run Length: 6 weeks 

Provider Type(s):  All 

Message: Enrolled Medicaid providers may not charge the state or entities/individuals acting on 

behalf of the state for copies of medical records. Please review the April 3, 2019 

letter to Medicaid providers, “Prohibition on Billing for Medical Records Provided to 

State”, available on the Provider Updates page 

(http://manuals.medicaidalaska.com/docs.updates.htm). 

 Questions? Please contact Provider Inquiry at 907.644.6800, option 1, 1, or toll-free 

in Alaska at 800.770.5650, option 1, 1, 1. 
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